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Women in Faith Summer Tea! 
On Saturday, June 24, 2023 from 11:00am -1:00pm in the 
OFUMC Fellowship Hall. The program was hosted by 
Oxford First and Beverly United Methodist Churches. The 
following are images from the event: 
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Vacation Bible School Oxford First UMC held Vacation Bible School  on 
June 19-21, 2023. Thanks to all the VBS volunteers 
and to everybody that donated. It was a BLESSED 
week sharing the Word! Presented here are a few 
pictures from the week.  
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Celebrating The Fathers and Men of OFUMC: On Saturday, June 17, 2023, the 
women of the church expressed their love and appreciation of the fathers/men with a special 
program as part of the fathers Day Celebration weekend. 

Fathers of the Year: Kenneth Wortham 
presented “Father of the Year” plaques to Pastor 
Wilson and Rodney Buford from the Male Chorus 
on Father’s Day. 

Kashaun Wortham and Erica Peninger were 
married on June 3, 2023 in Navarre, FL. Pictured 
are Barbara, Erica, Kashaun, and Kenneth 
Wortham. 
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Taking Jesus to the streets at MS 
Annual Conference: Jimmie Smith, 

Barbara Wortham and Pastor Wilson. 

Arc Benders is an ecumenical group of members 
from Oxford First United Methodist Church and First 
Presbyterian Church.  As sisters and brothers in Christ 
we meet twice monthly to deepen personal 
relationships among ourselves and between our two 
congregations. We study and discuss the role of race in 
our collective history and how it continues to impact 
us today.  Our next meeting is August 6th, 5:30 in the 
OFUMC Fellowship Hall.  All are invited to participate! 


